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April 25, 2017 
 
 
Dear Undergraduate Council,  
 
 
On behalf of the faculty of the College of Arts and Sciences, the Education Policy 
Committee discussed and approved the changes to the MCLLC undergraduate B.A. and 
B.S., and the MCLLC undergraduate minor changes 8:0:1 on Tuesday, April 11, 2017.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jane Calvert  
Chair, Education Policy Committee 
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